
Bishop Hogan  

Memorial School  

and  Preschool  

Mission Statement: 
 

Bishop Hogan Memorial 

Preschool and Elemen-

tary School, a ministry 

of St. Columban Parish, 

creates caring, responsi-

ble, knowledgeable, 

youth through a strong 

religious and academic  

curriculum 

AJ Warren Jan 28 

Alexis Bonderer Feb 5 

Alice VanDyke Feb 6 

Avery Baxter Feb 7 

Litton Gabrielson Feb 9 

Evan Deshayes Feb 10 

Isaac Minnis Feb 12 

Emmie Brobst Feb 17 

Ethan Huwar Feb 17 

Mary Higgins Feb 17 

Birthdays 

From the Principal’s Desk 

January 30, 2015 

Bishop Hogan Memorial School 

1114 Trenton 

Chillicothe, MO  64601 
 

Phone: 660-646-0705 

Fax: 660-646-3070 

 
 

Email:  

kidsareus@bishophogan.org 

Website:  www.bishophogan.org 

Father Ben Kneib, Pastor            Pam Brobst, Principal       

Bishop Hogan Memorial 

EAGLES NEST 

I appreciate all you have done to get us to D.C. I learned so much and am glad 

to show it.  I was so touched by what I saw and learned, in and on the way to 

D.C.  Thank you very much for going out of your way for us to experience this 

magnificent pilgrimage.  Thanks again! – Riley Brobst- Bishop Hogan 

Grade 8*** Thank you for helping this year’s 8th grade class get to D.C.  It 

was a very inspiring trip and really helped open my eyes even further.  After 

walking in The March, I can confidently say that I am Pro-Life and for that I 

will be forever grateful. - Maggie Pfaff- Bishop Hogan Grade 8*** We ap-

preciate your help and support to get us to Washington D.C.  We had a great 

time on our trip and we have lots of wonderful stories.  Thanks again for help-

ing us be a part of something so big that changes people’s lives. – Carleigh 

Crawford – Bishop Hogan Grade 8***We really appreciate all your support 

leading us to our pilgrimage to Washington D. C.  It was a great experience for 

all of us and we thank you for your kindness in helping us to go.  Thanks again! 

– Hannah Haakenstad- Bishop Hogan Grade 8*** Thank you so much for 

donating your money to help us get to Washington D. C. for the March for Life.  

This was my first year on The March and I learned so many new things!  I es-

pecially learned about the rights every human should have – mothers and ba-

bies!  When we marched, I think all of us felt like we made a difference.  Alt-

hough the trip was fun, I hope to never go again because the abortion law 

should be outlawed.  Thanks.  – Sydney Baxter- Bishop Hogan Grade 8 *** 

Our trip to Washington D. C. was great!  I loved marching for a cause and get-

ting to go sightseeing! It was so much fun! – Kennedie Kieffer- Bishop Ho-

gan Grade 8*** Our trip to Washington D. C. was inspiring.  It was amazing 

to be a part of such an important movement.  Each of us came home with new 

insights and information to share and hopefully use to change hearts.  A 

changed heart gives every life the potential it deserves. Thank you for making 

this trip a reality for me and my eighth grade students.                      Ms. Tyree 

– Bishop Hogan Grade 8 Teacher 

The The  Walk For Life 

Our GRATITUDE to all of you who made our                                    
March for Life trip a reality!  

         Participating in the “March for Life” was truly a memorable experience! 

It was a reminder to all of us that life is a gift, given by God, and should be 

treated as such.  It was inspiring to see thousands of people willing to stand up 

for and speak out about their beliefs!  I feel that even  if we changed the hearts 

and minds of a few people, it was worth it. Thank you for helping us make this 

pilgrimage! –Pam Brobst 
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Server’s Schedule 
Jan. 31—Feb. 1 

  

2/2     3:15 Eagles Wings  

2/4     8:15  Mass (5th & 6th) 

          8am—3pm 7th grade girls 

              field trip to  Gower.  

2/5     PTO Meeting 6pm 

2/6     8:15  all school Mass 

            Midterm 

2/9     PTO uniform free day  

          3:15 Eagles Wings 

          6:00 Dinner Auction Meeting 

2/10   T-shirt for Food Day  

           Pizza Hut Night 

           Basketball Home game Spickard 

2/11   NO MASS 

          5th & 6th vocation day at O’Hara HS  

            Parent /Teacher Conferences 

2/12   Valentines day parties 2:00pm  

           Parent /Teacher Conferences 

2/13   NO SCHOOL Teacher in service 

Lunch Menu 

Monday:  2/2 

Home-style  Chicken Patty  

Whipped Potatoes/gravy 

Seasoned Green Beans 

Fruit 

Milk 

Tuesday:  2/3 

Sliced Turkey Wrap 

Creamy Chicken Rice Soup 

Sweet Potato Tots 

Fruit 

Milk 

Wednesday: 2/4 

Beef Nachos 

Mexi Corn 

Refried Beans 

Fruit 

Milk 

Thursday: 2/5 

BBQ Pork on a bun 

Chips 

Baked Beans 

Fruit 

Milk 

Friday: 2/6 

Cheese Ravioli/Marinara 

Garlic Toast 

Lettuce Salad 

Fruit 

Milk 

A` la carte Items: 

.50 cents each item  

 The following is the portal website that we can 

go through to shop to earn money for the school. 

www.shop.com/bishophogan.  Bishop Hogan 

gets money every time you purchase items 

through this portal with stores such as Wal Mart, 

Target and many others. 

 Remember to send in your  ink toner car-

tridges, Campbell Soup labels, Box Tops for 

Education,  Coke Reward Points, and alumi-

num cans. 

 Be sure to check out photos from school events 

on the Bishop Hogan website:  

www.bishophogan.org 

and on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Bishop-Hogan-

Memorial-School-Chillicothe-O/163439360370373 

 

Eagle Tips & Happenings 

Saturday Mass 5:00 p.m. 

None scheduled  

 Sunday Mass 10:00 a.m. 

Squires 

 

 Sunday Mass 8:00 a.m. 

Robinson Family 

February 2015 

Congratulations to Anna Pfaff and Mason Bax-

ter for winning the Spelling Bee contest on 

Tuesday January 27.  

Catholic Schools Week 

 Celebrating  
100 days of school 

Dinner Auction Meeting 

Spelling Bee Winners 

     Next dinner auction meeting 

will be Monday February 9, 2014 

at 6pm in the school cafeteria.  

Everyone is welcome.  

Check out the web video on Bishop Hogan at  

http://youtu.be/4MFJtjIt75A  

Thank you so much for all the teacher 

and staff treat donations.  We appreci-

ate your kindness in thinking of us as 

we celebrate Catholic Schools Week.  

The treats were delicious!!  

The Book Fair was a         

Success! 

Thank you to everyone for 
purchasing books from our 

fair.  We sold$1307.00 
worth of books and had 
the highest sales since 

2007.  

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Bishop-Hogan-Memorial-School-Chillicothe-MO/163439360370373?ref=ts
http://www.marketamerica.com/bishophogan
http://youtu.be/4MFJtjIt75A

